Dear Student,

Happy Summer! When you come to your second grade classroom in
September,we will give you a pencil, a box of crayons, folders, a large pencil
box, and a homework log. These are some things that you will need:

1. a book bag to carry all your books and folders
2. earbuds for chrome book (go to Five Below)
3. 1 box of sharpened pencils

4. 2 large glue sticks

5. Box of 12 colored pencils

6. Pack of black dry erase markers (4 pack)

We can’t wait to see you on the first day of school!



